
From:  Lynn Rosenberg <lsrosenberg@aol.com>

Sent time:  05/27/2020 12:07:58 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  erus@mhfla.org

Subject:  Letter of Support
 

Hello,

I have lived at Menorah Housing in Long Beach for approximately 8 years, and have found the staff friendly and helpful and the apartment
building well run.  It was a God send to me to find this housing as I am a low-income senior and there are few options out there that are
affordable with caring people running it.  The maintenance and support staff are also excellent.

I would definitely recommend Menorah Senior Housing as a good place for seniors to live.

Best,

Lynn Rosenberg


